Date:

Time:

MINUTES OF MEETING

CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSTION

August 18, 1965

7:30 P.M.

Members Present:

Thelss,

Purdin,

Gimbel, Butler

This specisl meeting was called to consider the location,
width and curbs of the permanent road (North Village Dr.) from
Bt, 48 into Village South, to replace the present temporary
road. The following was recommended:

38 foot width paved to 8. Village Dr. - curb on
north side.

80 rfoot pvight-of-way from Rt. 48 to business
entrance (400 ft)
60 foot right-of-way from there fo S. Village Dr.

Location to be opposite Bound Brook Dr.

Respectfully submitted,

John Mann Butler, 3ecy.



